
As a courtesy to licensees and the public, the Minnesota Board of Cosmetologist 
Examiners will be releasing a 2016 Legislative Session Summary. The summary will be 
released after it’s approval at the next full Board meeting held on July 18, 2016 and 
prior to August 1, 2016. 

 

LEGISLATIVE CHANGES 

Several changes were made to the laws regulating the practice of cosmetology in 
Minnesota. These changes can be found in full  here or at the Minnesota Office of the 
Revisor of Statute’s website, www.revisor.leg.state.mn.us/laws, by searching “SF 
2802”. 

 

EYELASH EXTENSIONS 

Changes in the regulation of eyelash extensions were included in the new legislation. A 
full summary regarding these changes will be released prior to August 1, 2016. In the 
mean time, please see the full text, including it’s enforcement date, using the links 
above. 

 

CONTINUING EDUCATION 

A few changes have been made to the existing laws on continuing education. Most of 
these changes were technical in nature. A full summary of these changes will be 
released prior to August 1, 2016. In the mean time, please see the full text at the links 
above and scroll to “155A.271 Continuing Education Requirements.” 
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NOTE 

A full summary will be 
released on or before 
August 1, 2016. 

https://www.revisor.mn.gov/bills/text.php?number=SF2802&version=1&session=ls89&session_year=2016&session_number=0
https://www.revisor.leg.state.mn.us/laws/?year=2016&type=0&group=Session+Law&doctype=Chapter&id=127&keyword_type=all&keyword=2802
https://www.revisor.leg.state.mn.us/laws/?year=2016&type=0&group=Session+Law&doctype=Chapter&id=127&keyword_type=all&keyword=2802

